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February 1, 2024 

 

Dear Baylis Families, 

 

All Baylis students and staff have made a pledge to complete 100 Acts of Kindness in 100 days. 

We are embarking on this endeavor to show how even the simplest kind gesture, act or even a 

smile can have a profound impact on someone’s day. The inspiration for this initiative stems 

from the ethanfalcowitz.org foundation. Click here for more information.  

 

As a school, we will have an “Acts of Kindness” collection box placed in the main lobby. 

Students are welcome to jot their display of kindness on a post-it note and place it in the box. 

Throughout the 100 days of kindness, we will read a few kindness acts during morning 

announcements. 

 

In the classroom, each class will keep track of their acts of kindness by completing a classroom 

chart. Students will take turns highlighting their acts of kindness by noting it on the class chart. 

Acts of kindness can be done at home or at school. Please remember that no act is “too big” or 

“too small.” We have attached a “Baylis Families Kindness Grid” to this letter which is similar 

to the classroom chart if you wish to embark on this challenge together as a family. Click here 

for an array of kindness acts inspiration. 

 

Thank you again for your support and cooperation. Please encourage your child to participate in 

this challenge!  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Clara Y. Kang 

Principal 

Dr. Theresa Curry 
Deputy Superintendent of Schools 
364-5656 
 

Clara Y. Kang 
Principal 
 

https://ethanfalkowitz.org/pledge
https://www.signupgenius.com/groups/random-acts-of-kindness-ideas.cfm

